SAMPLE – Pledge to America's Workers Presidential Award Applicant Feedback Survey Invitation

September 2020

Hello,

Thank you for being the first applicants for the Pledge to America's Workers Presidential Award! Your organization's time, effort and accomplishments towards workforce education and training are greatly appreciated. We hope that you engage the program again in the future! To that end, we hope you will take a few minutes of your time to provide some feedback around the award process to include the application form itself to submission and review process which followed. Please follow the link below to help us to improve the way we serve you in the future!

<Pledge to America's Workers Presidential Award Applicant Survey Link>

Warm regards,

Kelly Welsh

Kelly Welsh, Ph.D. Baldrige Performance Excellence Program c. 240.620.2864 | :https://www.nist.gov/baldrige

National Institute of Standards and Technology • U.S. Department of Commerce